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22 July 2025 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 
 
The Tourism Promotions Board (TPB) Philippines Bids and Awards Committee postpones the 
scheduled bidding activity for the requirement “Services of an Integrated Digital Marketing Agency 
/ TPB-REI No. 2025-012” due to the announcement of work suspension for government offices. The 
new schedule of the bidding activity is as follows:  
 

ACTIVITY FROM TO 

Pre-Bid Conference 22 July 2025, 10:00 AM 24 July 2025, 10:00 AM 

 
 The postponement is in accordance with Section 29 of the revised IRR of RA 9184, to wit:  
 

“In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the 
BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the opening of bids 
on the next working day or at the soonest possible time through the issuance of 
a Notice of Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS website and the website 
of the Procuring Entity concerned.”  

 
For guidance and information of all concerned.  
 
 
 
ARNOLD T. GONZALES 
Chairperson 
Bids and Awards Committee 
 


